
Leighton, Adele

From: Jon Bradley flon.bradley.nh©verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 7:25 PM
To: Leighton, Adele; Carmody, Jody; Thunberg, Marcia; Howland, Debra; Naylor, Mark
Cc: OCA Litigation; townadmin~atkinson-nh.gov; jim.garrity@leg.state.nh.us; Eckberg, Stephen

R.; sally.theriault@comcast.net; Hollenberg, Rorie; stk.sumnerkalman@comcast.net;
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

Subject: HAWC Loan Approval

Members of New Hampshire PUC:
As a resident of Atkinson who will be adversely impacted by HAWC’s

plans to draw down Atkinson’s ground water, I am writing to ask that you
do not approve the loan to HAWC to interconnect Atkinson Town Water with
the Town of Hampstead. HAWC currently pumps millions of gallons of
water for which it cannot account. There are numerous legal questions
surrounding HAWCT5 activities as well as violation of the town ordinance.

This loan would enable a private entity to further profit from
hurting private residents who will not be getting any subsequent
compensation or even low-interest state loans to drill new wells on
their soon-to-be-dry private wells.

Imagine this scenario: a private company runs my well dry and then
sells my own water back to me at a profit. That is exactly the scenario
you may be enabling by approving this loan. Please say, “NO”

Kindest regards,

Jonathan Bradley
12 Bittersweet Lane
Atkinson, NH


